
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: NM 68-US 64 Project – Construction Moves to Phase 2C-5 
At Northwest Corner of Intersection of Quesnel and Paseo Del Pueblo Sur; Westbound Traffic 

Detoured to Siler Road or Civic Plaza Drive 
NOTE: All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 

Update as of Friday, August 18, 2023 
 

Construction has now moved 
to Phase 2C-5 at the northwest 
corner of the intersection of 
Quesnel and Paseo Del Pueblo 
Sur.  
 
CURRENT TRAFFIC IMPACTS: 
The following traffic impacts 
will be in place for about the 
next four (4) weeks, through 
mid- to late September: 
 
•  Westbound traffic will not be 
allowed through the 
intersection of Quesel and 
Paseo Del Pueblo Sur. Traffic 
can use Siler Road or Civic Plaza 
Drive as a detour (see map to 
right). 
 
• Pedestrians will be able to use 
the existing crosswalk north of 
Quesnel to cross Paseo del 
Pueblo Sur. 
 
OTHER CHANGES: 
•  Ojitos Road is now open at 
Paseo del Pueblo Sur. 
 
• Paseo del Pueblo Sur is now 
fully open south of Los Pandos 
Rd./Siler Rd. 
 
The speed limit is reduced to 
25 mph in the construction 
zone. Motorists traveling in this area are encouraged to use extra caution and give themselves extra 
time to reach their destinations. 
 
Regular construction hours are Monday-Sunday 5:30 a.m.-6:30 p.m., although crews may work additional 
hours if needed. For more information, to ask questions or to sign up for free email updates, visit the project 
website: 
www.taosnm6864.com, or contact Patti Watson at 1-800-687-3417, 505-269-9691, or 
pattiw@cwastrategic.com Info is also available at www.nmroads.com 
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